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PRODUCT DISCONTINUANCE NOTICE
EPM7256SRC208-12 UPDATE

Altera will be discontinuing the EPM7256SRC208-12 ordering code.  Customers using this
device should order the EPM7256SQC208-10, which offers full pin-for-pin and POF
compatibility.

Existing Ordering Code Recommended Alternative
EPM7256SRC208-12 EPM7256SQC208-10

The schedule for phase-out for the EPM7256SRC208-12 is:

Date for last order acceptance: December 31, 1997
Date for last Altera shipments: March 31, 1998

Please contact your local Altera Sales Representative if you require additional information or
assistance regarding the changes described in this PDN.


